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Thank you for your continuous co-operation and compliance with the school’s guidance for 
entering and exiting the school. 
 
 

 
 
 
Covid Test/Quarantine: 
If your child or a member of your family is getting a Covid Test or is in quarantine, I would 
appreciate if you could inform the school on 01-4592986.   
 
E-Payments: 
We are still awaiting confirmation of Aladdin payments online.  Sorry for the delay.  We will 
let you know by text and email once this has been put in place. 
 
Booklists: 
Booklists can be accessed on the front of the school website – smclon.com.  All children should 
have their books and copies at this stage. 
 
Pupil of the Week: 
Pupil of the Week will re-commence next Friday, 2nd October. 
 
Spellings for Me: 
The programme is up and running in classes 2nd to 6th.  This programme needs to accessed 
from home.  Some classes have connected and others will receive information on how to do so 
from their teachers. 
 

Please help your child to take part. 
 
 

 

 

 



 
Our events for European Sports Day were very successful.  We 
were very lucky with the weather and the children really enjoyed 
the different sports events and learning about other European 
countries. 
 

 

 
 
Space Week: 5th to 9th October 
Maths Week: 12th to 16th October 
Green Halloween: 19th to 23rd October 
 
These events will be taking place in October. 
 
 

 
 
I appeal to all parents/guardians to ensure they keep a distance of 2 metres when dropping 
and collecting their children from school.  Could we remind everyone that they must wear a 
mask/visor once they pass the school gate. 
 
Additionally, I would ask that younger children remain in the care of their parents/guardians 
at all times, particularly when waiting for older children between 2.20 and 2.30pm. 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 

 

Le gach dea ghuí 

 

Ms. Burke-Heneghan and the Staff of Scoil Mhuire 

Thank You To All Pupils and Parents 

Enjoy the Weekend 


